
 
Giant class have had a wonderful year and we cannot believe it is time for the summer 

holidays already! We have had a brilliant year together and have taken part in lots of 

fun activities and great learning.  Below is a collection of some of our highlights from 

the year: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Created our own 

portraits inspired 

by the book 

Wonder! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

I hope you all have enjoyed looking back at some of your highlights! As you go on to your 

next part of your school journey, remember the lessons you have learned, the achievements 

you have attained and the friends you have made. We are so excited to see what you go on 

to achieve. Wishing you all the best over the Summer Holidays and we will see you all when 

you return! 

 

       


